
Deepening

Roots

Broadening

Vision

Dear Parent,

Namaskar!

We are pleased to invite you to the High Honour Award Ceremony, a special occasion dedicated to

celebrating the outstanding academic accomplishments of our students from Class X for the
session 2024–25.

This event is a tribute to the hard work, commitment, and academic excellence demonstrated by

our high achievers. It is a moment of immense pride for all of us, and your presence will add to the

joy of this celebration.

The details of the felicitation ceremony are as follows:

Date: Saturday, 19th July 2025
Time: 9:00 AM onwards
Venue: Vivekanand School Auditorium

We would be honoured by your presence on this proud occasion. Your support and

encouragement will serve as a great motivation for the students as they continue their journey of

learning and growth.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Warm regards,

Principal (Officiating)
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